Republic of the Philippites
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

May 2, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ <% ;s.2018

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2018 BSP LOCAL RAFFLE DRAW

TO:
: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
: CID & SGOD Chiefs
: Division Education Program Supervisors / Education Program Specialists
: District Supervisors / Districts In-Charge
: Teaching / Non-Teaching Personnel

1. Attached is the letter from the Council Chairman of the BSP Negros Onental-Siquijor Council,
informing the postponement of the 2018 BSP Local Raffle Draw from April 27, 2018 to May
25, 2018, 2:00 o’clock in the afternoon at the BSP Headquarters, Dumaguete City.

2. PSDS’s / District In-Charge are requested to facilitate in the remittance of the Raffle Tickets and
Membership Fund Drive for the SY 2017- 2018.

3. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

WILFRJ;’; %OS Ph.D. CESOV
Schools Di rintendent @J

@7 MAY 2012
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Tel. No. (035) 422-6358
Email:bspnegor@gmail.com
April 21,2018

SUPT. WILFREDA D, BONGALOS, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

Dep. Ed., Division of Negros Oriental
Dumaguete City

Dear Supt. Bongalos,

This is to inform you that the Boy Scouts of the Philippines, Negros Oriental — Siquijor
Council 2018 Local Raffle Draw has been postponed from April 27, 2018 to May 25, 2018 at
2:00 o’clock in the afternoon, BSP Headquarters, Dumaguete City.

In this connection, the undersigned would like ask help from your Division for the
immediate remittance for the Raffle Tickets and Sustaining Membership Fund Drive for SY
2017 -2018.

Please disseminate this information to your Division.

Thank you very much and more power to you.

Scoutingly yours,

;  ANTONI§ A. AUCANTARA



